G. S. L. City, Sept  llth 1853
Sir,
This morning I received a letter from you in relation to building a bridge across Green River , Utah Territory.
In reply I have only to inform you that the Charter for the Ferry on Green River, has yet [100?] years to run; and furthermore the United States should build a bridge across that river, and in case this Territory builds it, it will be some time before we are able, for we wish it to be built with Stone, that evil disposed persons may not burn it, nor easily destroy it.

Respectfully Yours

To John B. Finson
Brigham Young
Green River, U. T.
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